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MEMORANDUM

TO: Finance Committee, Annapolis City Council
FROM: Bruce T. Miller, Director of Finance

DATE: November 11, 2015

SUBJECT: GT-7-16

On September 15, 2015, the Housing and Human Welfare/Housing and
Community Development voted to move funds from CDBG Program
Income to the CDBG Stanton Center Door Replacement Project in the
amount of $20,000.00.

This increase to the Project involves an additional appropriation, which
requires the approval of the Finance Committee and the City Council.



